
MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:  William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: October 10, 2005 

 

SUBJECT: Accepting Public Water Main Easements at 129-143 W. St. Charles Road  

(Lincoln Place Condos) 

 

 

The property owner, Norwood-Lombard, LLC, has constructed a condominium and retail 

building at 129-143 W. St. Charles Road.  The owner must grant two easements over public fire 

hydrants that were constructed on private property.  A Plat of Easement has been prepared for 

this purpose.  Please request the Board of Trustees to accept the easements by motion at their 

October 20, 2005 meeting. 

 

Please call either Dave Gorman or myself if you have any questions. 
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